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BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 

SPECIAL MEETING 

MARCH 4, 2025 

 

The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, March 4, 2025 at 

Brunswick Hills Township Town Hall. 

 

Board of Trustees Chair Christina Kusnerak, Trustee Vice-Chair Ryan Nixon, Trustee Patrica Murphy 

present.    

 

Chair Kusnerak called the meeting to order at 11:00 AM, noting that the meeting was properly 

advertised. 

 

Kusnerak moved to accept the resignation of Fiscal Officer Linda Kuenzer.  Murphy noted the purpose 

of the special meeting, as advertised, did not include the resignation.  Kusnerak withdrew her motion and 

noted that she will include this on the special meeting notice for March 6. 

 

Kusnerak moved to go into Executive Session at 11:04 AM, to conduct interviews and discuss employee 

compensation. Murphy seconded. Kusnerak – yes. Murphy – yes. Nixon – yes. Motion carried. 

 

Kusnerak moved to come out of Executive Session at 12:36 PM. Nixon seconded. Nixon – yes. Murphy – 

yes. Kusnerak – yes. Motion carried. 

 

Murphy noted no action taken at this time. 

 

Murphy moved to adjourn. Kusnerak seconded. Kusnerak – yes. Murphy – yes. Nixon – yes. Motion 

carried. 

 

Adjourned at 12:38 PM. 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

      Christina Kusnerak, Trustee Chair   Ryan Nixon, Trustee Vice-Chair 

 

 

 

__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

                                 Patrica Murphy, Trustee                                             Fiscal Officer 


